
Important Dates to 

Remember this Spring Term 3:  

   

 

Monday 20th January, Y5 and 

Y6 pupils attend Young Voices 

Concert, Birmingham 

 

Monday 27th January, Dance 

Festival at Cheltenham Town 

Hall 

 

Friday 7th February—Juniper 

Class Assembly 9.00am 

 

Wednesday 12th February, 

Parents’ Evening 3.45-7.00 pm 

 

Thursday 13th February, 

Parents’ Evening 3.45—5.30 pm. 

 

Friday 14th February—School 

breaks up for half-term at 3.20 

pm. 

 

Monday 24th February—

children return to school. 

 

FURTHER DATES TO FOLLOW! 

 

 

 

 

StrictlyKids! Club 

We have arranged for this fun a�er school dance club to start a�er 

half-term, on Wednesday 26th February.  A le�er has been sent home 

with your child today.  Please return registra!on slips by Friday 24th 

January.  Places are limited to a maximum of 20 children. 

 

A&er School Clubs 

Clubs will commence from the week commencing 20th January, and 

will finish for half-term week ending Friday 7th February.  They will 

then con!nue a�er half-term, from week commencing Monday 24th 

February, un!l week ending Friday 20th March 2020. 

 

Young Voices—Monday 20th January 

The coach will leave school to travel to Birmingham at 10.30am on 

Monday.  All children attending should be in school by 10am at the 

latest.  We anticipate  returning by 11.00 pm, traffic permitting, but 

parents will receive a text when the coach is 30 minutes away.  The 

coach will return to the Bus Stop in Tyndale Road for children to be 

collected.  Please advise the school office by 10.00am on Monday 

morning if there are any changes to who will be collecting your child.  

Please remember to provide your child with a plain white t-shirt to 

take to the concert with them.  Uniform must be worn to travel.  

Registration at school the following morning will be held open until 

11.00am for those children who attended the event. 

 

Running Club 

Running Club will continue on Thursday mornings from 8.00am until 

8.30am with Mr Durden, up until February half-term.  If any new 

children would like to join, please contact the school office. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Newsle�er Date: 17th January 2020 


